THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

The Diocesan Board of Education
The Diocesan Office

The Palace

Hereford

HR4 9BL

To Whom It May Concern:
The Hereford Academy - Sponsors’ Support

This letter, to be included within the Outline Business Case (OBC) for the
Hereford Academy, is evidence that the individuals below, on behalf of the
Hereford Diocesan Board of Education, support the delivery of Academy
buildings, working with the Local Authority through Partnerships for Schools
(PfS) National Framework of Contractors. We can confirm that we will follow
established PfS procedures and utilise the standard suite of documents for
procurement.

The Sponsor is satisfied that, through the ongoing work of the Design User
Group and scrutiny by various parties during the procurement stages,

appropriate designs and cost options will be produced.

Best Wishes
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